
Meetings Calendar 2025 

Full Council meetings are held in the 
Council Chamber and additional 
meetings, to primarily consider 
planning applications, are held 
virtually.   

The next Councillor Surgery will be 
held in the Parish Hall at 10.30am on 
Saturday 6th September 2025. 
 

Full Council Meeting 

7pm Tuesday 9th September 2025 
 

 

Additional Council Meeting 

7pm Monday 22nd September 2025 

Clerk’s Office 

Chaloners Road 

Braunton 

Devon, EX33 2ES 

Phone:  01271 812131 

Email:  info@brauntonparishcouncil.gov.uk 

Web:  www.brauntonparishcouncil.gov.uk 

Facebook.com/BrauntonParishCouncil 

Twitter: @brauntonparish 

Hours: 09:00 - 12:00 Monday - Friday 

Tracey Lovell, Clerk to the Council 
Angela Corner, Senior Council Officer 
Julie Spain, Admin Assistant 
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Dogs in the Recreation Ground Consultation 

Do you or your children use the 

recreation ground for sport and 

leisure? Over the summer we have 

been running a  consultation on 

whether we should continue 

allowing dogs on leads in the 

recreation ground.  This is mainly 

due to health and safety concerns  

raised by some residents and users.  

There is still time to respond to this 

easy consultation which runs until 

Friday 5th September.  If you 

have a view on this please email 

info@brauntonparishcouncil.gov.uk 

The question is should we: 

i) YES ban dogs outright (enforceable) 

ii) NO continue to allow dogs to be 

walked through the recreation ground 

on a lead. 

Thanks for your feedback. 



 

New Play Equipment for Mowstead Play Park 

Braunton Parish Council are excited to announce the installation of new play 

equipment at Mowstead play area on Saunton Park.  Following a consultation with 

local school children, this multiplay unit from Proludic was chosen as the clear 

winner.  The Speed Gyro (pictured below) will also be installed to replace the 

current Sputnik roundabout and surfacing which is in poor condition.  The new 

equipment will hopefully be ready to be installed in the Autumn.  


